
Rest on its side 
if possible

If not possible, 
rest on its back

Check the locker 
closes before taking 
your seat

Stow your wheeled 
bag safely

Wheels go in first
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If they become unusually 
hot, call a cabin crew 
member immediately

If you drop them into your 
seat, do not move the seat 
and call a cabin crew 
member immediately

Do not leave to charge 
unattended. Charging is 
not usually permitted 
during take-off and landing

Keep your electronic 
devices safe

Keep them near 
you, i.e. not in your 
checked baggage
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Small devices, like phones 
or tablets, can usually be 
held for taxi take-off and 
landing.

Larger devices like laptops 
must be safely put away 
during taxi take-off and 
landing.

Always activate Flight 
Mode before departure.

Use your electronic 
devices safely

Occasionally the Captain 
may require that ALL 
electronic devices are 
switched off
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